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Term 3 Update  
Welcome to Term 3! Wow, what can I say! Term 2 flew by very quickly indeed 
and we loved watching the children continue to grow and learn. During this 
term we welcomed two new staff members to our team (Gemma Koronis and 
Zoe Young) in the green group. We were also very busy getting our Motherõs 
day presents organized. We hope that all our mumõs and mother figures en-
joyed their presents. The children also enjoyed two excursions, one to 
Mildura Library and Visitor Information Centre were we were able to listen to 
some wonderful stories read by Deb the Librarian and we were also fortunate 
enough to see some of Milduraõ s history in the Visitor information Centre.  
We also saw some Aboriginal artifacts and a Canoe tree, plus many flags from 
around the world.  We made sure we could find the Australian flag, the Abo-
riginal flag and the Torres Strait Islander flag.  

 

 

 

 

Over the last two weeks of Term 2, we were also lucky enough to host 
Chaffey Secondary College Work Experience students. And we welcome    
Irymple secondary College students in our first week of Term 3.  

Term 3 is a very busy but productive term for all the 
kinder groups. The pre kinder groups will have several 
visits from Danielle from òBright Futuresó. The funded 
groups also have a jammed packed term full of many dif-
ferent incursions and excursions.  

Over the first two weeks of Term 3 the children 
have been completing various Indigenous activi-
ties for our belated NAIDOC week. The funded 
groups have also participated in Sunraysia Com-
munity Health dental program.  All the children 
were able to take part and see the dentist and 

again revisit foods 
that are good for 
our teeth and bad for our teeth.  Oh yes, we al-
so loved the òtooth fairy!õ 

In the first week of Term 3, the funded groups 
got to experience some drama with an incursion called òDrama Tool Boxó.  
The children were able to dress up as circus characters and follow some di-
rectives given by our host Katie.  Lots of fun and laughter was had by all.  
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Kinder Term Dates 

Term 3 

Start - Monday, 16th July 

Finish - Friday, 21st September 

Term 4 

Start - Monday, 8th October 

Finish - Friday, 21st December 

Dates to Remember: 

Thursday 11th October 

¶ Family Fun Night 

Sunday 28th October 

¶ Milly Kane Photo Day Fund-
raiser 

Outreach program: Museaum 
Victoria (Mildura Art Centre)  

Red group 13th August  

Green group 14th August  

Blue group 16th  August.  

Aunty Colleen Emu story  

Red and Green  groups 20 th  Au-
gust  

Blue Group 23rd  August  

RedCliffs Historical Steam train  

Blue group 22nd  August  

Red and Green  groups 27 th  Au-
gust.  

Declan the Music man  

Red and Green  groups 28 th  of 
August.  

Blue and Pink  groups 30 th  August.  
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Primary School  

Many of the Primary schools in Sunraysia will be making contact with the kindergarten to find out num-
bers for 2019.  We are fortunate enough to have a partnership with Mildura West Primary School and again 
this year we will venture over to the school to participate in class room activities.  

A reminder to all families that it is very important to attend the school open days and orientation sessions.  
The more your child can attend their future schools orientation the smoother the transition will be for 
you and your child. Below are the dates that your child will be visiting Mildura West Primary School.  

  Red group  - 6th  August  

  Green group - 7th  August  

  Blue group - 9th  August.  

 

Please see the following up and coming dates and also ôDates to Rememberõ (on the front page of this 
newsletter), as we have a jammed packed August!  During the month of August we will also be looking at 
Fatherõs day and organizing our presents.  Throughout August we will also have a visit from an Aboriginal 
elder who is a family member. She will be making some Johnny cakes for us.  We are also hoping to pull on 
the knowledge of another family member to come in and share his knowledge of Aboriginal artifacts.  

Baby News  

Staff, Parent Advisory Group Members and 
the YMCA would like to take this oppor-
tunity to congratulate Mrs Marly and her 
husband Benson on the upcoming arrival of 
their baby. This is wonderful news, and 
such an exciting time for your family. We 
wish you both the very best with this excit-
ing journey, and look forward to meeting 
your little person.  

Mrs Marly will finish up some time in Sep-
tember, and a new teacher will take over 
her position. More news will follow at a lat-
er date.  

Outreach program: Museaum Victoria  

(Mildura Art Centre)  

Red group 13th August  

Green group 14th August  

Blue group 16th  August.  

Aunty Colleen Emu story  

Red and Green  groups 20 th  August  

Blue Group 23rd  August  

RedCliffs Historical Steam train  

Blue group 22nd  August  

Red and Green  groups 27 th  August.  

Declan the Music man  

Red and Green  groups 28 th  of August.  

Blue and Pink  groups 30 th  August.  
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Cinema Fundraiser  
Wow! Our cinema fundraiser was amazing and we were thrilled with 
the turn out for the event! We would like to say a HUGE thank you 
to everyone who came along. There were some extremely excited 
children and we loved all the costumes!  

We would also like to thank Wallis Cinemas for allowing us to host 
the fundraising session, Nikki Noos Face Painting for her wonderful 
creations on the childrenõs faces, and Mildura Working Manõs Club 
for their donations to the raffle.  

Congratulations to our raffle winners, Ena Harris and Lilly Grant, 
who both  won themselves a $50 voucher to be used at Mildura Work-
ing Manõs Club. 

From this fundraiser, we raised just over $850 for the kindergarten 
which we are really proud of!  

 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle  
Thank you to the wonderful people who helped out with our recent 
Sausage Sizzle fundraiser at Bunnings. Despite the cold and windy 
weather, it was a successful day and we were pleased to see lots of 
familiar faces pop in to buy a sausage. We were able to raise over $500 
for our kindergarten which is fantastic. We would like to thank Bun-
nings for allowing us to host this fundraising opportunity, and a huge 
thank you to our PAG member, Bec Marciano, who organised the 
whole fundraiser.   

 

 

Milly Kane Photo Day Fundraiser  
Last year we held a very successful photo session with Milly Kane Photography and due to popular de-
mand we have decided to do it again this year on Sunday 28th October . This is a wonderful opportunity 
for you to have professional photos taken of your children or family portraits. Please add this date to your 
calendar and more information will follow at a closer date. Feel free to ôlikeõ the Milly Kane Photography 
Facebook page and check out some of the amazing work that she does. We can promise you wonõt be disap-
pointed.  
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Family Fun Night  
On Thursday 11th October we are holding a Family Night at 
the kinder. This event will be an opportunity for families to 
mingle with each other and meet the friends that your chil-
dren have made during their time at kinder. During the night 
there will be live entertainment as well as food and drinks 
available. Your children have also produced some fabulous art 
work which will be up for auction and you donõt want to miss 
out on these master pieces! Please add this date to your cal-
endar as itõs one you donõt want to miss. More information will      

                    be shared at a closer date.  

 

Facebook Page  
Just a reminder for those parents who have a Facebook account, we would appreciate it if you could 
please follow the Mildura West Kindergarten page. This is an effective way to ensure that you can see up 
to date information. We also encourage everyone to also ôlikeõ posts when you see them to ensure that our 
posts continue to show up in your newsfeed.  

The main purpose of our kindergarten page is to use it as a communication tool. We will use it to;  

¶ engage parents and carers  

¶ keep members informed with upcoming events  

¶ share reminders  

¶ promote fundraising opportunities  

¶ occasionally share educational information that 
we find important  

¶ share educational activities that your child has participated in.  

It is not a requirement that you follow this page, it is simply just another way to keep our kindergarten 
community up to date. Please search for the Mildura West Kindergarten page that has an image of pencils 
as the header, as shown above.  

New PAG Members  
We are currently looking for two new volunteers to join the Parent Advisory 
Group (PAG). The PAG is responsible for assisting, advising and fundraising for 
the kindergarten. Meetings are generally held the third Tuesday of each month 
starting at 6.30pm.  

If you are interested in becoming a PAG member or would like further infor-
mation please speak to your childõs classroom teacher.  

Illnesses  
If your child isnõt feeling well it is important that you keep them 
home from kindergarten. Many illnesses can spread very quickly 
amongst the children. If you need to give your child Panadol or   
Nurofen before sending them to kinder, this is a sign that perhaps 
they should be staying home instead.  
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Head Lice  
Head lice is one of those things that can pop up from time to time. We 
ask that all parents examine their childrenõs head regularly to help en-
sure it doesnõt spread through our kinder. 

The lice themselves are hard to find because they move around on the 
head. Therefore, you should be looking for the eggs or nits. These ap-
pear as tiny, silvery, white specks attached to the hair shaft near the 
scalp. Other signs of lice infestation may be a red rash and scratch 
marks on the scalp, neck or behind the ears.  

Although the condition is unpleasant, it is easily treated with a special-
ist lotion available from the chemist. The pharmacy can also provide you 
with more information if needed.  

Head lice are highly contagious, and weõd appreciate your cooperation 
to prevent it spreading to other children. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


